
Hello Teesdale OSHC Families and CommunityOSH Kids . Hope everyone has had a great
weekend. Where struggling to believe where in week 8. And with only 4 Weeks left at school/

Teesdale Community OSH  left. All the grade 6 children are all ready and very excited for there
school Graduation. And an exciting start to the new year at a new school for them all. The
children have been engaging in many activities to increase there imagination, sharing and

communication skills with one other. We also would like to announce the safe deliver/arrival of
Rachel’s little bundle of joy son Asher Kai Nelson. Congratulations to Rachel and Rhys on baby

Asher.
 Yours sincerely Stacey and Rhiannon
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